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To:
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" WARD, John" <jward@doh.health,nsw.gov. au>

"Plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au" <Plan_comment@plaruring.nsw.gov.au>
8128/20127:49 ANI
Submission ID - MP09 0049 MODI

H¡,

I support the M2 Motorway Lane Cove Road Eastbound On-Ramp.

This ramp should have been installed many years ago, it will make a major improvement to traffic for the
local people.

The land required forthe ramp ¡sfullof weeds and grass, this new ramp willclean this area up, so should
have a positive impact.

Most local people I have spoken with are very excited about this on-ramp being installed on the M2 for city
trips from Lane Cove Road,

Start work ASAP

Thanks

John

John G Ward
49lt-ts Fontenoy Road North Ryde 2113
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